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DD/S 59-3637

< Aagust 1959

Ar. William ¥, F

Assistent Director for Msaagement
and Orgaaization

Bureau of the Budget

‘Waghingten 25, D. C.
Dear Mr, Finan:

In reply to your request that we grovide the Durean of the Budget
with our views concerning the "Reéport of Survey of Personnel Probleras
of the United States Coverament in the Adoption and Tise of Automatic
Data Processing Systems”™, we are pleased te say that we have found the
report well organtzed, informative, stimulating and useful. We have
reviewed the recommendations both from the point of view of our internal
Agency operations and as they bear on Goverament -wide problems.

The Central relligence Agency is just begiming to convert to
automatic data procegsing. The Director bas convened a committee of
senior officers associated with this work for the purpose of achieving a
rational development of this program within the Agency, exchenging in-
formation, and drafting long-term plans and requirernents, This com~
mittaehasrwie&ec:mc recommendations in the Heport of Survey with

esentatives of our Offices of Personnel and Training and tids group
tmaarranww manitor the development of adequate staffs to support
our data processing activities.

‘the problems thet will arise in the field of persommel management
have as yet had little impuct on our over-all personnel management. The
staff required at this time o plan for amd convert to automatic dats pro-
cessing eperations lias been drawn from within the Agency. We have
experimented with tests for certain categories of operators and we have
made use of the facilities of the supplylay companies to test ogthers. Our
instaliations will zll be located at headguarters and thus we will not be
faced with field installation problems.
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De@utym i}lract o or, GIA.

Ve are in general agreement wita those proposals which suggest
action on the paxt of central agencies and the Inter -Agency Comumittee,
We would be perticularly taterested in having the xesults of Govermment»

Committee,

‘Rahrﬂmnheginmﬁsﬁmwﬁkmﬂwmmrmmm
-mm@ﬁymmmmamuwwmmmm:m
A-ll, we would think that the pooling of information by the stending sub-
committee, or possibly by the National Science Foundarion's sryange-
ments with the Bureau of standards, pablsna:imoicasemﬁes. and
periodic reports bearing on developments tn this fleld would be a more
practical m,mhmmmmiwwsymwhiehmauupmm
Oovernment problems in this fleld.

In summary, we have found this a very neipful and useful repoxt
and axe glad to have it. We will be interested in providing such suppoxt
wmmmﬁam-Ammswmzmmwoim-
matic date processing qmsmmmmethegetsm problems
releted to this effort, Compared with some of the laxger users of ADP,
mwmadmmmmdamuw&amm
support itwm;mmgmgawmammmpermﬂmm.
We sxe, however, eager to participate tn the efforts of the Bureau of the
mem&tmmmﬁmmmmmmewm-
ment.

sincervely,

{zipned) H. Gates Lloyd
1, Gates Lioyd
Acting LepmRy director

D/Pers/GMStewart:sm (11 Aug 59)
Retyped: EA~DD/S:CEB:bjf (14 Aug 59)
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